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Hello Charmaine
As per our discussion earlier today just a quick recap of what we discussed:
e Replacing the word Disabilities with Disability throughout the document.

e Qutcome 7 Employment: People with disability have the same opportunities as other people to obtain and
maintain employment within a public authority.

o Any DAIP that is not due to be reviewed until after the proclamation of the amended legislation will
be required to incorporate Outcome 7 activities into their next DAIP review. The proclamation is
expected before the start of the 2013-2014 financial year.

e Discussion about including more detail into action plan of the DAIP, although like you mentioned if the
Implementation Plan is made available to the public this will be sufficient.

e Discussion about including the wording and reference around “emerging technology” (use of electronic
books ect) in the improve access to the information in the library strategy.

Overall congratulations for a job well done with the draft DAIP. Please contact me if you require any further
information or assistance with the DAIP development.

Regards,

Brett.



